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I’m writing to object to nighttime aircraft movements from Dublin Airport, particularly from 11pm to 7am. I
live in Portmarnock, close to the old runway and closer to the new one. Despite double glazed windows, I am
regularly awoken shortly after 6am by flights at present and this will only get worse with the new runway. In
summertime, I cannot sleep with the windows open as the noise is guaranteed to wake me.

I work as a GP in the locality and would like to advocate for my patients in the area as nighttime aircraft noise
will impact the health and welfare of all.

I feel strongly that aircraft movements should no be allowed between 11pm and 7am.

Dr Veronica Murphy. 




